
Christian Education Meeting 

March 2, 2019 
Present: Kathy Nornhold, Ann Pineda, Brittany H. 

 

CHECK-INS 
● NURSERY 

○ Jo is looking for a replacement - Mandi Hileman? Donna McDonough?  

 

● SHINE (preschool)   

○ New curriculum has been ordered for “Wee Wonder” 

○ Offering project - Bear Bags has started 

 

● BLAZE 

○ Clean out Christian Ed Closet 

○ Lauren will be the 3rd helper for the 4th Sunday 

○ Offering Project - Support E-town Bear Bags  

○ A new divider needs to be placed in the current 2-5 class - We reached out to Resources 

and Amy Zimmerman 

 

● Jr. High 

○ Cleaning the port? 

○ 7th graders youth inquirers class is going on 

 

● Sr. High 

○ CO curriculum 

○ Youth Sunday - May 10th 

 

● Adult classes 

○ Intersections -> Sip ‘n Chat 

○ Don Kraybill: Upsidedown Kingdom 

○ 20s and 30s  

■ We have different speakers coming in during the next few months 

■ New name? 

○ New Discoveries 

○ Good Shepherd Class 

ELECTIVES 2020 

● Electives went well for the first week (10-15 people in each class) 

 

 

 

Other Business  



5th Sunday Forum *New responsibility of Christian Ed. 

o March 29 - Josiah Ludwick Confirmed 

o May 31 - Finance Team will lead 

o August 30 -  

o November 29 -  

o Jan. 31 -  

 

Faith Markers / Teachers Recognition  

● Faith Markers - Blessing of the Children (Spring) - May 10th 

 

Children’s Church  

● Have an event to fill out clearances?  

● Next Children’s Church:  

○ Mar. 15 - Kendra?  

 

Leaders: 

● Jason & Ashley 

● Kathy & Kendra 

● Brittany & Ann 

● Amy Karr & Kevin Karr (Kevin still needs clearances) - Stepping back from CC 

● Cassie Mora & Lauren Ober-Miller (need clearances?) 

     Possibilities: 

● Alyssa Cross - Maybe (Would like to observe first) 

● Jacob & Allison (possibility for the future) 

● Maura (need clearances) 

● Moreharts ?  

● Karen Stoltzfus 

● Paula Burke 

VBS 

● Curriculum: Great, big, beautiful world: *Tentative Date July 21-24* 

○ Send out postcards (visitors)  

 

Future Goals 

● Increase our support of students that have special needs (one-on-one supports) 

● Increase Children’s Church  

● Training for BLAZE teachers 

 

Board Meeting Assignments 

● March - Kathy & Brittany 

● April - Kathy & Ann 

 

TO DO: 

● Brittany - Schedule Children’s church 

● Brittany - Postcard for VBS 



● Jason - reach out to Jo about nursery situation 

● Jason - talk to someone about cleaning the portable classroom 

● Jason - New Name for 20s/30s 

● Kathy - committee 1 year person: Joanne or Herb High 

● Kathy - Contact Karen Stoltzfus as a helper 

● Kathy - Talk to Maura about children’s church 

● Kathy - screen divider 

● Ann - Contact Lyssa & Mason Morehart (lyssamorehart@gmail.com) 

● Ann - email about a new name for 20/30s class 

● Ann - Ask office for a list of people with child clearances 

● All - Nursery coordinator 

● All - Clean Ch. Ed. closet 

 

 

Next Meeting: April 6 at 6:30 pm  

 

For Board: 

 

● We need a replacement for nursery coordinator 

● We need more volunteers for children’s church 

● 7th graders are currently in youth inquires class 

● Elective Series going well 

● Tentative VBS dates: July 21-24  
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